Playground Committee Report July 16, 2015

Playground Committee- Grace Laster (Chair), Mandy Casey, Natalie Fritsche

Action on Playground Project since 6-18-15 Board Meeting

- A (RAS) Registered Accessibility Specialist has provided a site plan review. Adjustments were made to installation details of playground ramp as recommended. Final inspection will be provided at project completion.
- Final playground equipment order was authorized and submitted by FoSP HOA President, Travis Phemister on June 30, 2015.
- A generous donor has committed to providing 4 ft. fencing around the playground area. Fencing will be similar to that along the golf course.
- ACC request was placed by the Playground Committee for approval and use of the fencing materials. Approval of the fencing project was received on July 05, 2015.

Next Steps

- We Build Fun has requested the area at Waterford/Wyndmere common area be prepared by Sept. 7, '15 prior to equipment installation.
- In August, necessary excavation services will be provided by FoSP resident, Bill Barsotta
- Installation of Playground is anticipated in September
- Playground fencing will be completed following equipment installation